
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                               Joachim Dau

Worship in Song                                                           Ladies Ensemble       

Children’s Moment                                                   Donna Epp-Froese

Community Prayer                                                                                

Scripture Reading                Joshua 6:12-19                    Willi Pankratz       

Message                                   Achan’s Sin                 Ramona Neufeld       

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

October 6, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00am

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday October 13 at 10am
Thanksgiving Service
Red Brick Kids

Within the Community...

Local, Refugee-Owned, Small
Business In Need of Help 
One of the first families sponsored
by Bridge of Hope was hit with a
hateful act of arson at their local
business, Castillo Shawarma, in
Port Dalhousie. Bridge of Hope has
launched a campaign to help
support this family. We encourage
you to donate to help the family
rebuild their business by visiting
launchgood.com and search for
“Help Small Business Hit by Arson”.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Days for Girls 
We are excited to welcome Days for Girls back to NUMC to
kick-off their 2024/2025 season! Sessions begin on
Thursday October 10 from 1-3pm and 7-9pm. All are
welcome to join!

Prayer Time October 15! 
On Tuesday October 15 from 6-7 pm please join us for
prayer time in the Youth Room. All are welcome!

Within the Community...

VOTE TODAY AFTER THE SERVICE 
Sunday Morning Worship Time Change Meeting
Since the summer we have continued to meet at 10am for
our worship service rather than starting at 10:45am. This was
announced in August as a pilot project until Thanksgiving to
see if members liked worshiping at the earlier start time.

After the worship service today, we will hold a brief
congregational meeting to decide whether we will continue
to meet at 10:00am for our Sunday morning worship
service. 
The Recommendation is made:
That Niagara United Mennonite Church continue to meet at
10:00am for our Sunday morning worship service.

Thank you,
Alan Teichroeb (on behalf of Church Board)

NUMC Board Chair Appointed
The NUMC Church Board is pleased to announce that Lloyd
Redekopp has been appointed to the position of Acting
Chair of the NUMC Board at the October 1 2024 Board
meeting, to be formally ratified at the next Annual General
Meeting. Thank you, Lloyd, for your willingness to be involved
in the ongoing leadership of the church. 

Within Red Brick Church...

Radiant Care Spiritual Care Workshop
On Tuesday October 29, join us virtually or in person at
Tabor Manor for our annual Spiritual Care Workshop. The
gathering is called is “How Much Longer, Lord? Finding
meaning, purpose, and hope in the third stage of life.” Cost
is $30 virtual, $50 in person which includes lunch. Contact
Mike Dyck for more information.

Free Generation Rising Concert at Northend Church
Saturday October 26th at 7pm. Violinist Rosemary Siemens
and her husband saxophonist Eli Bennett will be
performing. Freewill offering will be collected to aid
children’s education in Latin America.

Abner Martin Music Scholarship Available
This scholarship is awarded annually by Menno
Singers to a student who is attending a post-
secondary music program. Deadline is October 30,
2024. For more information contact The Scholarship
Committee at amscholarship@awbecker.ca 


